
The Wind Clinic is starting Tuesday July 5.  The following should information should be 

useful upon your arrival in Cascade Locks. 

Arrival 

Many sailors and coaches will arrive Monday, July 4th.  The Marine Park will be very crowded 

in the late afternoon and evening given the annual fireworks display conducted from 

Thunder Island. Parking will be at a premium, so if you chose to rig your boat Monday, 

please leave it on the beach, not in the paved parking lot. The best bet would be arrival 

early Tuesday morning.  

Camping 

CGRA is managing the camping registration for the WIND Clinic and Regatta. All sailor 

camping will be on the east end of Thunder Island, Tuesday, July 5 through Sunday July 10. 

Due to the fireworks display, there is no camping in the Marine Park on Monday. If you need 

Monday camping, please contact Burke Thomas at orcassailingcoach@gmail.com or 360-

317-6427. Thunder Island camping permits may be purchased on the Wind Clinic Storefront 

and WIND Regatta Storefront pages. Camping registration forms may be filled out at check 

in. 

Parking 

Please review the Marine Park Map & Guidelines paying particular attention to the trailer and 

car parking requirements.  Cars may use either the beach parking lot or overflow parking 

(on grass west of the visitor’s center). Trailers may use the overflow parking lot only.  DO 

NOT park in the Sternwheeler parking lot. Please review the Marine Park Map & Guidelines. 

Trailer parking tags may be purchased on the Wind Clinic Storefront and WIND Regatta 

Storefront pages. Parking tags may be picked up at check in. 

Start time 

Both the Opti and Laser Clinic check in will begin at 9:00 a.m. at the CGRA office in the 

Marine Park. The clinics are scheduled to begin at 9:45 a.m.  Park. See the attached map.  

Each fleet will have separate briefing facilities and you will be directed to yours upon check 

in. 

Weather 

Check the CGRA Weather page http://cgra.org/weather.htm  for the forecast.  In July, the 

daytime air temperature is typically in the mid 70’s to mid 80’s with nights in the 60’s or 

dipping into the high 50’s. The water is still cool, currently 65 degrees.  You’ll be getting 

wet, so dress appropriately. 

  

See you on Tuesday! 
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